
The world and governments now realize that without the involvement of every

citizen and patient, the fight against AMR will be a very long and hard one and

will be like rowing the river upstream.

The need for every citizen and every patient to be involved is more and more

visible, and together with ACN, ALCER and other organisations we are looking

forward to hearing patients’ voice and ideas on how to help our generation but also

our children and future patients through preserving antibiotics for as long as

possible. At AMR Patient Alliance we believe that even though we may not be

fit to invent new antibiotics, we are certainly skilled to invent and propose

innovative ideas on how to make a difference in the fight against AMR.
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